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YES, the call can be made on
USPS property during non-

working hours, such as before or
after work and during your

breaktime or lunch hour.

YES, non-postal workers can
make the call. Ask your family,
friends, and neighbors to call!

Call your senators
and urge them to

block the takeover of
the Postal Service by
the White House and

ensure the Postal
Service remains

independent!

844-
402-
1001

The public Postal Service is under
attack. Major news sources are

reporting an impending executive
order that will fire the postal Board
of Governors and absorb the USPS
into the Commerce Department.

The law created the Postal Service
as an independent agency, free
from shifting political winds, and

dedicated to serving the American
public. 

 
Any effort by the administration to
remove the Board and seize USPS

is clearly illegal and directly
impacts the wages, benefits, and

livelihoods of each and every
postal worker. It directly threatens
the right of the public to universal

service.
CALL 844-402-1001 AND
TELL YOUR SENATORS TO

KEEP THE POSTAL SERVICE
PUBLIC AND INDEPENDENT JB:io
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